

## **PROCLAMATION**

## Expressing Appreciation to Dale and Teresa Gentry

Whereas, local media is an important part of the growth and community spirit in small towns throughout our country; and

Whereas, the information shared by our local newspaper has highlighted local accomplishments, promoted local sporting teams, informed the community of events, monitored local governments' activities, and provided important information; and

Whereas, the Gentry Family has owned and operated the Standard-Banner for almost 60 years; and

Whereas, the commitment shown by the family and by the newspaper to our local citizens has been constant in building a community throughout their ownership of the newspaper.

Now, therefore, I, Mitch Cain as Mayor of the City of Jefferson City, do hereby express the City's appreciation to Dale and Teresa Genty for their continued support of the Jefferson City community and wish the best to them as they begin a new chapter in life.

Signed this 2nd day of Se	ptember, 2025.	
	Mitch Cain, Mayor	